@ Jake Thomas
. 9 Road Closure

R4 Notice

CLOSED/®L
September 21-28,
2014

Jake Thomas Road will be closed to general traffic beginning Sunday,
September 21, 2014 2:00 P.M. through Sunday, September 28, 2014 1:00 A.M.
This section of Jake Thomas Road between Walgreen’s entrance and Teaster

Lane will close in order to accommodate hotel shuttles, trolleys and motor
coach loading and unloading for the National Quartet Convention.

Please alert your guests who are attending NQC events at the
LeConte Center that they may enter Teaster Lane from the following Traffic
Lights # 2A, #3, Island Drive Light, #7, or #8 to access parking at:

* LeConte Center Municipal Parking - 2986 Teaster Lane

* Pigeon River Crossings - 2655 Teaster Lane
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If your property has motor coaches staying at your property, please alert
them that they will be allowed to enter Jake Thomas Road from Teaster Lane
for loading and unloading by way of Teaster Lane.



Travel Tips

For National Quartet Convention Visitor
Sunday, September 21 - Saturday, September 27, 2014

Please alert your guests that overflow parking at the LeConte Center at Pigeon Forge
and additional parking for NQC visitors with Free shuttle service are at the following
locations:

- Pigeon River Crossings - 2655 Teaster Lane

- Dollywood’s Splash Country Parking Lot - 2700 Dollywood Parks Blvd

No pets, outside food or drinks are allowed to enter the LeConte Center at Pigeon
Forge. Food and concessions are available for purchase inside the facility.

Please alert your guests who are attending NQC events at the LeConte Center that
Jake Thomas Road will be closed and that they can enter Teaster Lane from the
following Traffic Lights # 2A, #3, Island Drive Light, #7, or #8 to access parking at:
- LeConte Center Municipal Parking - 2986 Teaster Lane
- Pigeon River Crossings - 2655 Teaster Lane
(See enclosed Road Closure Notice)

Special Trolley Routes have been established for pick-up on the Parkway for the
duration of the show. These trolleys will be labeled “LeConte Center Shuttle”.
(Please see the enclosed trolley maps and a listing of business included on those routes).

Trolley passes for multiple days will be available in the NQC registration area at the
LeConte Center at Pigeon Forge or they may go online to NQConline.com and
purchase the pass. (Limited quantities are available)

Trolleys will begin running NQC routes on Sunday at 3:00 P.M. and Monday - Saturday
at 8:00 A.M. and the last trolley to depart from the LeConte Center after the evening
events will be 1:00 A.M.
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